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To: All Filipino Blessed Central Families, Brothers and Sisters
Re: 40-Day Witnessing Mobilization for the 144K Blessing Providence
Date: November 15, 2014

Dear beloved Brothers and Sisters:
Warm greetings! Thank you for your hard work and sincere dedication to fulfill Vision 2020.

As we take on the challenge and call of our True Mother for the fulfillment and victory of
tribal messiah mission worldwide and as our condition to welcome the Second Anniversary
of Foundation Day on March 3, 2015 (1.13, 2nd Year of CIG), the Philippines will be holding
a 144,000 Blessing Ceremony (Interfaith Peace Blessing Festival) at the Marikina Sports
Complex in Marikina City on February 1, 2015. This event is our nation’s offering for the
worldwide Providence of our True Parents in order to empower all heavenly tribal messiahs
and to bring our True Parents’ blessing to the mainstream of the Philippine society. This
festival will bring together thousands of people including the married couples who will re-
dedicate their marriage, as well as Peace Ambassadors, peace advocates and community
leaders from across the nation and abroad representing various sectors of the society.
Participants will come together for a fellowship in the spirit of brotherhood and solidarity as
they celebrate marriage, families and peace to heal the nations of the world and usher in the
era of realizing “One Family Under God”.

Also, the first ever Asian Summit 2015 will be held on January 30 — February 2, 2015 at the
Manila Hotel where prominent leaders from all over Asia representing various fields shall
come together including current and former Heads of State. Through these two providential
events, we will celebrate the birth anniversary of our True Parents in a national level.

In line with these providential activities, our nation is preparing to welcome our True Parents’
representative, our elder sister Sun Jin Nim and some members of the True Family as well as
many international leaders of our movement. Thus, in order to ensure the success of all these
important activities, leaders and members, fulltime and family members alike, are now
offering their jeongseong and sincere efforts to support the preparation and mobilization.

In this regard, we are encouraging all brothers and sisters, single and blessed members alike,
to participate in a 40-Day Witnessing Mobilization Condition from December 20, 2014 to
January 28, 2015. All members are invited to join this great mobilization to usher in the year
2015 and advance the accomplishment of victorious tribal messiahs in our nation.

For inquiries, please contact Mrs. Shirley Vergara who is leading the Mobilization Teams.
Her mobile number is +639189394174.

Thank you very much let us all work together to create substantial Cheon Il Guk in the Philippines.
Eog Mansei!

Sincerely yours,
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JUL . MALICDEM
National Leader and CIG Special Envoy



